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July 6, 2016

Governing Board and Interim Superintendent Luis C. Panduro
Brawley Elementary School District

261 "D" Street

Brawley, CA 92227

Dear Members of the Governing Board and Interim Superintendent Panduro,

Thank you for submitting the Summary of Tentative Agreement disclosure document for the
Brawley Elementary Teachers Association (BETA) with Brawley Elementary School District. The
Imperial County Office of Education (ICOE) is required to evaluate the financial impact of the
proposed bargaining agreements.

Based upon the information provided by the District, our office concurs that the District will be able
to meet the cost of this agreement in the current fiscal year. However, we have concern with the long
term fiscal impact deficit spending has had on the District’s reserves. We look forward to a fiscally
improved budget at the next budget submission.
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Norma Fajardo®
Senior Director, External Business

ccC |. Todd Finnell, Ed.D., County Superintendent of Schools
Damon R. Smith, Deputy Superintendent 1COL

ring our community to be an ideal place to live, learm, ond work,




